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Team Yellow Penguin has been working with Stonecroft Landscapes(SCL) to implement a
website and a database management system(SCLMS). The website aims to improve the
company’s visibility in order to stay strong and competitive on Vancouver Island. In addition, the
website provides an alternative way to serve SCL'’s customers. The database management
system improves the employees’ efficiency, helps eliminate paperwork, and automate the
current landscaping business system.

Yellow Penguin Team Members

Aaron Amurao is finishing his second year of the Computer Systems
Technology Program at Camosun College. Continuing his education from
high school, Aaron has been pursuing his enthusiasm for computers and
turning it into a career. He feels very excited to work on this project and to
develop his skills in becoming a programmer and database administrator
so that he can one day achieve his dream of working for Google.

Responsibilities: Project Manager. Software & Web Design,
Implementation, Testing, Documentation, Programmer.

Mayumi Connor is in her final academic term of the Computer Systems
Technology program at Camosun College. Going back to school has been
very challenging yet great opportunity for her. She feels excited about

achieving her goal of earning her diploma. She has a strong background
working with databases, and this project has instilled in her the confidence
to resume her career in Victoria after graduation.

Responsibilities: Design, implementation, testing, documentation of a
database management system for its front-end and its back end.

Longguang Fan is in her second year of the Computer Systems
Technology program at Camosun College. She loves working with
computers. She intends to develop her network technical skills. After
graduation she would like to apply for an internship in Victoria.

Responsibilities: Designing database, documenting of the business
requirements, coding for interfacing.

Team Yellow penguin would like to give a very deep thanks to the Camosun College Computer
Science Department and SCL for sponsoring the project.They are especially grateful to their
project’s supervisor, Shohreh Hadian, and to the database advisor, Dr. Marla Weston. This SCL
project will be a wise addition to SCL'’s tools for helping their clients succeed and strengthening
their business.



